City Clerk

From: Mike Beaudoin <mike@mict.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 11:59 AM

To: Mayor's Assistant; Brad Chambers; Dale Peterson
Cc: Dennis Dombroski; Doug Topolski; City Clerk
Subject: Re: Secretary of State Visit/Community Hall

Hi Trista,

| just wanted to let you know that Mackinac Island Carriage Tours is on board with the proposed rouye change Monday
morning, April 29th from 9:30 to 10:30. We will be avoiding the use of Astor Street and a market Street from the police
station to the post office at that time.

Thank you,

Mike Beaudoin
Mike@mict.com
(906) 430-7403
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From: Mayor's Assistant <assistant@cityofmi.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 11:23:43 AM

To: Brad Chambers <bradchambers@mict.com>; Mike Beaudoin <mike@mict.com>; Dale Peterson <dale@mict.com>
Cc: Dennis Dombroski <djd@cityofmi.org>; Doug Topolski <dtopolski@mipd.org>; City Clerk <clerk@cityofmi.org>
Subject: Secretary of State Visit/Community Hall

Good morning all,

Secretary of State is coming to the Island with their new mobile unit to service the
residents and workers. They are wanting to do their grand opening and ribbon cutting
on Monday, April 29" from 9:30 am — 10:30 am in front of the Community Hall.

We are hoping it will be possible to have your drays and taxies re-routed from using
Astor street and Market Street from in front of the Post Office to the Police Station. We
will have an officer redirecting other bike and foot traffic.

| also want to make you aware that they will be wheeling equipment up from the coal
dock to the Community Hall between 8:00am and 8:30am that same morning. This
should not take very long to move equipment.

Please let me know if you are onboard with this plan and if this works for your
company, so | can send this to Council for approvals tomorrow.

Thanking you in advance,



